
 
 

 

 

 

Philadelphia, May 8th, 2020 

Dear Lütfü Mert Ceylan, 

On behalf of Drexel University and its Information Technology department, we would like to 

thank you for your contributions to the Bug Bounty Program. You successfully aided us in our 

mission to protect the people, the information, and the systems of the University. For that, we 

express our deepest gratitude. 

As technology evolves, so do the risks that come with it. We must remain diligent and keep our 

defenses strong against bad actors. Your contributions to the Bug Bounty Program moved us 

closer to that goal. 

Once again, we thank you for your assistance, 

 

Dr. Pablo G. Molina 
AVP and Chief Information Security Officer 
Drexel University Information Technology 
Philadelphia, PA 19104 
+1 (215) 895-1762, molina@drexel.edu 
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